
November 25, 2024

Dear Parents and Students of Classroom 107,

Warm greetings! My name is Mrs. Janet Hernandez, and I am honored to be the leadMontessori
teacher for your child while Ms. Sebial takes a medical leave to focus on her health.

Helping students grow and succeed brings me immense joy and a sense of purpose. My primary goal
is to inspire a love of learning in every child. With this love of learning, students become inquisitive,
creative thinkers and problem solvers, skills they can carry far beyond our classroom.

I hold a Bachelor’s Degree in Liberal Arts from California State University Fullerton and aMaster’s
Degree with a California Teaching Credential fromNational University. My teaching journey began
in 2004 in public schools. When a friend introduced me to Arborland, I was captivated by the
unique and dynamic learning process I witnessed. The engaging materials, the students' enthusiasm,
and the strong teacher-student connections made me realize that Arborland was where I belonged.
Since joining the school, I’ve had the privilege of teaching in Arborland’s elementary program for 11
wonderful years.

Thanks to Arborland's support, I also earned my Elementary Montessori Teaching Credential. I see
Arborland as a place where children thrive in all areas of development—intellectual, emotional, and
physical.

During this transition, I will work closely withMs. Sebial to ensure continuity and a smooth
adjustment for the children. I am excited to bring my knowledge, enthusiasm, and experience to
Classroom 107 and look forward to supporting your child’s growth throughout this school year.
Together, we will create a nurturing and stimulating environment where each student can flourish.

I look forward to getting to know your children and working with you.

Yours Truly,

Mrs. Janet Hernandez, M.A. Ed.
Montessori Elementary Teacher
ArborlandMontessori Children's Academy
mshernandez@arborland.com
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